
 

 

 

Urinary Catheter Support Group 
 
The Catheter Support Group brings people together to share new information on catheters 
and catheter accessories and gain practical advice on solving catheter management 
problems or intermittent catheters. Those caring for somebody with a catheter are also 
welcome. For further information, contact the Continence Service on 01372 38 4346. 
 
The group is chaired by patients. A nominated clinician attends the meeting by invitation. 
Guest speakers are invited to speak on topics by group members. It meets quarterly and new 
members are always welcome. 
 
For individuals unable to attend meetings their views can be contributed in writing or by email. 
Where individuals have visual impairment and use reading aids, correspondence can be sent 
in larger size font to enable digital scanning and reading. 


